
be announced at the 

meeting. 

 Finally, our club 

is getting a new web 

address. More 

information later on 

where and when it will 

be ready. Make sure to 

change your bookmarks 

when the new address is 

available. 

 That is all for 

now hunters, and as 

always happy hunting! 

 ~Amy 

 Fun103@aol.com 

 Well, we finally 

go our showers, a 

month late, but we’ll 

take it.  

 Okay, here is 

your 411 on all things 

TCAS. The Molasses 

Raffle is back and is 

looking for a few buyers. 

Buy them now, when 

they are low, because it 

will go up every month a 

whole buck. 5 for 5 in 

the name of the game 

this month. Good luck 

to all.  

 We are having a 

hunt, members only this 

time, $5 and a covered 

dish gets you in for a day 

of hunting’ fun. It will be 

Saturday, June 6th. 

Location and time will 

Source:  South Florida 

Treasure Hunters Club  

1. We will respect the 

rights of others 

2. We will fill in all 

holes. 

3. We will not deface 

property. 

4. We will not trespass. 

5. We will return lost 

items, if possible. 

6. We will support our 

local Police 

Department 

7. We will dispose of all 

trash. 

8. We will report the 

discovery of all items 

of significant 

historical value to a 

local accredited 

historian. 

9. We will be a credit to 

our Club, Community 

Oh, Sure. Now We Get Showers. 
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Treasure Hunter’s Code of Conduct 
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P A G E  2  

Someone’s watching me. By. Dale T. Thesenvitz  

Where you at the TCAS Annual Hunt at Hobart Park March 14th? While 

you were out detecting, did you have that “old feeling” of being watched? 

Well, you were! In the southeast corner where the road turned left as you 

were heading out, high in the trees above was the cause of your concerns 

and feelings of being watched. 

 

Was it “Big Brother” taking notes for the IRS? Was it the Park Manager 

seeing if you filled in any holes that were dug? Or was it your imagination? 

 

No, no and no! 

 

Then who was it? You are getting warm with “who”. Now just add another 

who to the who and you will be hot! 

 

Then Who Who was it you ask? 

 

If you looked high in a tree you could see……. 

 

 
 

………a pair of owls high in the tree! I wonder if they were watching the 

feeding of the field so they could find the coins left behind. 

T C A S  M O N T H L Y  



Find of the Month for May 

P A G E  3  V O L U M E  2 ,  I S S U E  5  

MT Pearson 

For 

Group Coins 

Rings: MT*, Jan K., Sylvia T., Mark H. 

Group Coins: MT, Skip W., Mark H.* 

Jewelry: MT*, Skip W., Neil N., Mark H. 

Miscellaneous:  MT*, Neil N., Skip W., Mark H. 

Single Coin: Mark H., Skip W., Neil N.*, Sylvia T. 

Fossils: Marty H.* 

Artifacts: No Entry 

Table Winners for May 

 



Meet the Officers: 

President: Richard Hart 

 E-mail: RichardHartClassic@gmail.com 

Vice President: Mitch King 

 E-mail: mking11@earthlink.net 

Secretary: Donna Rothery 

 E-mail: FRothery@aol.com 

Treasure: Mary McGee 

 E-mail: exfarm@bellsouth.net 

Hunt Master: Mark Holshoe 

 E-mail: kg4fsu@bellsouth.net 

Newsletter: Amy Hart 

 E-mail: Fun103@aol.com 

Board Members:  

 Will Rose, Jim Stewart, Frank 

Hansen, Frank Rothery, Joan Hart 

The Last Word 

Dead detectors tell no tails. 

Treasure Coast 

Archeological Society 

Have something to share with the club? Let us know! This is 
your paper. Tell the world about your first find. What 
machine do you use? Have any advice for beginners?  

Send an e-mail to Fun103@aol.com. Make sure that your 
name is on the article so we know who to give credit to. 
Hope to hear from everyone soon. 

Guests are always welcome! Meetings 

are held at North Indian River County 

Library on SR512 in Sebastian, FL. 

 

The first Wednesday of every month 

from 7:30 to 9:30 pm. 


